
 

 

 

 

 

 

UNVEILING OF   

THE COMMUNITY MURALPROJECT  

AUGUST 10th  

 

You are all invited to celebrate the unveiling of the mural on Saturday August 
10th, at the municipal hall at 3:00 p.m.  A large pannel of the mural will 
be on display in the hall, and the artist will be available for a chat. Sparkling wine 
and cake will be served, as well as juice and sweets for youth.  Afterwards, you 
can head over to the newly refreshed Gestion 16 garage to admire the other mural 
pannels. 

This project was made possible thanks to a number of partners, including the MRC 
des Pays-d'en-Haut, Fonds Culture et Patrimoine, Agnès Grondin, MNA for 
Argenteuil, and the Association des Amis du Lac. We hope everyone will join us 
for this event. 

We hope that all the citizens who contributed to the creation of this mural, all the 
residents of our municipality, all the visitors will see in this mural the history, the 
activities, the landscapes, the beauty of the people and places that make up our 
"Lac-des-Seize-Îles".  

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 


